
 

 

 

The Prince George County Voter Registration Office located at 6602 Courts Dr., Suite 243 is open Monday 

through Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  In order to be eligible to vote in the June 20, 2023 Democratic 

Primary, you must register no later than 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 30, 2023.   

 

Early In-Person Absentee voting is currently in process Monday through Friday 8:30-4:30 in the Voter 

Registration Office.  The last day to request an absentee ballot by mail is Tuesday, June 9, 2023.  For the 

convenience of eligible citizens, the Voter Registration Office will also be open on Saturday, June 10, 2023 

and Saturday, June 17, 2023 from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. for registered voters who need to vote In-Person 

for this election.  Saturday, June 17, 2023 is the last day to vote an Early In-Person Absentee ballot by qualified 

applicants at the Registrar’s Office. 

 

There is an Official Ballot Drop Box located in the parking lot directly behind the Voter Registration Office 

for the June 20, 2023 Democratic Primary.  Drop Boxes for vote-by-mail ballots will also be available at each 

county polling place on Election Day from 6:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 

You are encouraged to complete an application for voter registration.  Please call me at the number shown 

below should you have any questions.   

 
 

Allan Richeson 

Director of Elections 

6602 Courts Dr. Suite 243 

P.O. Box 34 

Prince George, VA  23875 

(804) 722-8748 

 

 

 

 

Remember, a good citizen registers and votes! 


